Principal's Post		3.16.2017	             “Learning for Life and Living the Faith” 
Greetings!! It appears that winter has decided to stick around a little longer!! I am very happy to be back at school with the students and teachers after being out ill most of last week. 
We continue on our Lenten Journey and remind ourselves that Jesus’s forgiveness for everyone is an example we should all follow as well as loving our neighbors as ourselves and doing unto others what we would want done to us. We thank  Father Bill for guiding us along this path by his example and for always being supportive and loving of us. 
Thank you to all for selling the Burger King Books. This is a great fundraiser for our school and the entire FWSB diocese. We continue to wait for a couple families to return the books or remit payment so that we can close this out with the diocese and receive the funds our families helped raise for our school. THANK YOU!!!!  
ISTEP Part I testing is complete and I am proud of how hard the students worked on these tests. I am also proud of all the classes for remaining silent when moving in the hallways and being respectful when other classes were testing. 
This week is the IREAD-3 Reading Assessment for the third graders.  This is also a very important test for our third graders so we pray for them to do their personal best. 
Trivia Night was a huge success!!! Although I was down & out and could not participate this year, I have heard only great stories about this fun & eventful fundraiser…the awesome news around campus is that the SJHC Teacher Team won 3rd place!!! Way to go SJHC TEACHERS!!!! A big thank you goes out to all those who put in the many many hours putting this event together for our school. You are much appreciated!!
We are currently looking for a chair for our Spring Rummage Sale. This is another big fundraiser for our school. Please think about chairing this event, or putting together a team of friends to help organize the set up. Contact the office for more information. 
This Friday, March 17th students are permitted to wear GREEN tops with their uniform bottoms. Happy St. Patty’s Day!!! 

Upcoming Events: 
Mar 17			K of C Fish Fry in SJHC Hall  & St. Patrick’s Day Dress Down
Mar 31			SJHC March Madness!! All Mass, 3-on-3 BBall, Movie & Popcorn Day!!!! 
			NO AFTER CARE ON FRIDAY, MARCH 31
Apr 1 - 			SPRING BREAK!!!!!!!
Apr 9			SPRING BREAK!!!!!!!
Apr 10			School Resumes

Have a great weekend!!!!						Mrs. Rose Worman 


Bulletin News for week of March 13-17: 

ISTEP Part 1 is complete and our third graders took the state mandated IREAD-3 Reading assessment this week. We have been working very hard in this final quarter of the school year! 
Our 5th graders attended an awesome week long field trip at STARBASE highlighting Science, Technology, Engineering and Math specifically learning about rockets, airplanes, flight & motion and even made 3-D robots! We continue to pray for our 2nd & 8th grade students as they continue on their sacramental journey towards First Holy Communion & Confirmation. 2017-2018 SJHC School Registration is open. Contact the school office for more information at 639-3580. Thank you to all SJHC Parishioners and Knights of Columbus for your support of SJHC School and students. We appreciate you!!!
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